
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 122 (SB 55) 2024 Regular Session Carter

New law requires hospitals and birthing centers to provide information regarding post-birth
warning signs to new mothers and their families upon discharge.

New law requires the La. Dept. of Health to make the information available to hospitals and
birthing centers and to include the information on the department's website.

Effective August 1, 2024.

(Adds R.S. 40:1124.1)


